May 4th 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian:

We are reaching out to let you know about a zoom opportunity to learn about our
equitable services for students that may have special educational needs who are
either homeschooled and reside in the Cape Henlopen School District or attend a
private school within our school district boundaries.

Please see the attached flier with information about the zoom on May 17th and
feel free to reach out with any questions to Eileen Baker:
eileen.baker@cape.k12.de.us.

Thank youl!

Eileen M. Baleer
Eileen M. Baker, Ed.D., LPCMH, NCSP
Supervisor of Special Programs



Equitable Sewices Zoom Session

SPECIAL PROGRAMS &7

This informational session will explain the equitable services Cape Henlopen School District
Special Education Programs offers for homeschooled students who live in the Cape Henlopen
School District, and for private school students located in the District.

MAY

3:00AM

https://tinyurl.com/cape-equitable-services?2

Meeting ID: 876 661 6072 Passcode: cape

If you have any questions, please contact Supervisor of Special Programs, Dr. Eileen Baker.
eileen.baker@cape.k12.de.us | (302) 645-6686

#CapePROUD

Excellence, Equity & Responsiveness: amz% Student, az/e/zy Classroom, &/m% Day!





